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Kim read the minutes. Jim motioned to approve and Pam 2nd. Motion carried
Deanna read the treasurer report. Kim motioned to approve and Pat P 2nd. Motion carried.
Finances- Jim G said we are in good shape. Expenses are slightly below budget. All membership dues are paid to date.  We have no concerns at this time. 
Pool- Brett talked about the pool repairs. They tried a quick fix but it didn’t take. So we will watch the water levels and keep filling up through summer so we can open the pool the weekend of the 19th. Pool will only be open Friday-Sunday. In the fall we will need to drain the pool for a major repair. We will need to check with the county and get it permitted.
Showers are still not fixed. Parts ordered but no word from Usher yet.
Lisa and Tracy will plan the July 4 parade again this year.
We have had vandalism on garbage cans and the basketball hoop was destroyed.
Playground will have signs that NO DOGs will be allowed.
The Memorial Day weekend was very busy but went great for the most part, Pat P said she felt.
Danny King talked about a zip line in the park for the kids and he would look in to it. The boards concerns were the liability. Deanna will check with the insurance company.

Kim motioned to adjourn Jim 2nd motion carried.
Respectfully,
Kim Adams, WWP secretary
 
